
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades. *include off campus address and name, if Rhode 
Island use home address* 
 
 
 
The 3 person ordinance greatly limits my friends and my ability to find affordable housing in the town of 
Narragansett. Due to the ordinance rent prices have increased on many websites, severely limiting 
possible renting space and putting more pressure on student renters.  
 
- Alex Jardin, student at the University of Rhode Island 
 
15 Sharpe Street Rhode Island 
 


